
November 13, 2013 

 Craig Tounget, Executive Diector 

ICRC 

  

811 Barton Springs Rd. #425 

Austin, TX 78704 

 Dear ICRC, 

  

 I am writing to you as an individual home owner in the South Boggy Creek neighborhood. 

  

 First, I want to thank you for your hard work on the evolving process of redistricting for the City 
of Austin.  You have done a commendable job involving a difficult challenge. Second, I want to 
thank you for your efforts on behalf of my neighborhood on the second draft map. 

  

 I understand that you couldn't make all the changes everybody wanted.  In the second draft map 
you have kept together the community of interests for my neighborhood along the South 1st St. 
corridor, neighborhood housing additions, Precinct 451, the surrounding precincts, as well as a 
small section of South Boggy Creek.  The second draft map is a big improvement for the South 
Boggy Creek neighborhood. 

  

 I look forward to continuing to develop our new environmental association and neighborhood 
coalition. 

  

 Sincerely Yours, 

  

 Cynthia Johnson 

 


